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Dear Sir Arthur

In reply to your 
letter of the 8th instant, ad- 
vising me of a meeting of a 
committee in connection with 
the new Pathological Building, 
as our Superintendent, Mr. 
Webster, through his long ex­
perience, is probably better 
informed in regard to all mat­
ters of this nature than any 
of the members of the Board, 1 
am asking him to attend the 
meeting at Hobbs & Hyde's 
office, Phillips Square, 
Wednesday next at 4 p.m.

I am,

Yours very truly,

on

L K

General sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G., 
McGill University, *

Montreal, que.


